
Summer generally is a quiet, peace-

ful time at Saugatuck Congregation-

al Church.  While some activities 

slow, others actively continue, and 

we do some necessary repairs to 

our facilities.  This special Summer 

edition of the Herald tries to cap-

ture some Saugatuck summer mo-

ments. 

Thank you to Jane Mangold, Pub-

lisher Emeritus of the Herald, for 

once again contributing her talents 

to enable this production. 

Many have said how much they 

miss the Herald.  Please let Marcia 

know if you have news, something 

to share or information  you would 

like to know about the life of SCC! 

Summer Herald 2018 
Special Edition 

 



Summer Scenes 
At Saugatuck Congregational Church 

 

Summer Worship Services at Saugatuck Each Sunday 10AM 
 

 Beach Services at Compo Beach Each Sunday at 8:30 

  By the Cannons and Bring your own Beach Chair. 

 

 Remaining Beach Services Schedule: 

     August 12, Wilton Congregational Church UCC 

     August 19, Norfield Congregational Church UCC 

     August 26, Saugatuck Congregational Church UCC 

     September 2, United Methodist Church of Westport & Weston   



Summer in full bloom at SCC.  The butterfly bush planted by 

Linda Bruce several years ago outside Marcia’s office is 

attracting lots of butterflies and hummingbird moths. 

Linda Bruce and Rev. Willie Salmond led Sunday 

worship in Saugatuck’s sanctuary for four weeks 

focusing on “Exploring the Psalms as we Explore 

our Emotions.” 
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Saugatuck Youth Work Trip to Puerto Rico           Photos by Mark Mathias 



 

Work Trip to Puerto Rico 

Evening Circle 
Devastation 
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Meet Suzanne Reisch co-owner (with husband 

Alan) of Building Maintenance of CT. Suzanne and 

Alan working with the Trustees are assuming much 

of the maintenance responsibility for our church 

property. Suzanne and Alan's company BMoCT 

have been handling cleaning and setup for the 

church for several years. 
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Summer fun at 

Saugatuck Nursery 

School.  



Our friends from Abilis enjoying Thursday lunch in Hoskins Hall 

A full house at 

bridge! 



 

Photos by Alyssa Barone 

The Undies Project mission is to provide new underwear 

to men, women and children in need. 

Underwear is a much needed item of clothing and is often 

not donated.  New, clean underwear provides dignity and 

self esteem. 

No one should be deprived of this simple, daily necessity. 

Thank you all for your donations! 

Saugatuck Church members once again contributed generously to the McGivney Campership 
Program.  “Kids don't come and go at McGivney, they come and GROW !” Together we raised 
nearly $4,000 which sent six children from Bridgeport to their summer camp for 7 full weeks. A 
BIG thank you from the Board of Missions and a bigger one from the children of Bridgeport! 

                 SCC Missions 



  in 
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Some activities know no season.  Westport 

Firemen closed the shutter on the steeple 

with moral support from Marcia Harrington 

and John Walsh. 
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Shop drawings for our Klais pipe organ being built in Bonn, Germany with a 

planned delivery in spring, 2019.  Planning is underway for installation of this 

magnificent instrument on our chancel.  Several generous gifts have enabled 

building the organ, but we still must raise $100,000 to complete the installation.  

Please contact Heather Hamilton or John Walsh for more information. 


